
Re:	Reminder...	Refund	delay	.....			(2nd	Reminder)	
	
Partha	Biswas	
Tue	11/26/2019	12:58	AM	
	
Email	to:	

• shobhit.gupta@shristicorp.com;	
• 	aditya.rohatgi@shristicorp.com;	
• 	ash.bharj@shristicorp.com;	
• 	Aditi	

	
Dear	Shobhit,	
Kindly	refer	the	email	below.	I	would	request	you	to	kindly	refund	our	money	as	soon	as	possible.	
Please	let	me	know	a	date	and	time	when	we	should	collect	the	cheque.	Every	day	you	delay	is	costing	
you	more.	
	
If	you	would	like	me	to	approach	someone	else	within	Shristi,	please	provide	the	name,	email	address	
and	phone	number	and	I	will	take	it	up	with	the	concerned	person.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	help	and	co-operation,	
	
Regards,	
Partha	Biswas	
9748123311	

	
From:	Partha	Biswas	<biswas_partha@hotmail.com>	
Sent:	Thursday,	November	21,	2019	12:01	AM	
To:	shobhit.gupta@shristicorp.com	<shobhit.gupta@shristicorp.com>	
Cc:	aditya.rohatgi@shristicorp.com	<aditya.rohatgi@shristicorp.com>;	ash.bharj@shristicorp.com	
<ash.bharj@shristicorp.com>;	Aditi	<biswas_aditi@hotmail.com>	
Subject:	Refund	delay	.....	
		
Dear	Shobhit,	
Hope	you	are	doing	well.	It	was	good	to	meet	you	along	with	Ash	and	Aditya	in	Westin	Kolkata	on	
September	25th,	2019.	In	that	meeting	you	and	Ash	agreed	to	refund	us	our	money	for	Flat	3C/1	in	
wing	C,	3rd	floor	of	Westin	residential	tower	within	two	weeks.	It	has	been	two	months	since	then	and	
you	have	yet	not	made	the	payment.	Every	day	you	delay,	you	incur	more	penalty.		
	
Kindly	email	me	and	tell	me	the	date	and	time	when	I	should	come	and	collect	the	cheque.	
	
Regards,	
Partha	Biswas	
Aditi	Biswas	
9748123311	
	


